<u>International Committee – October 16, 2019 – 2 - 3 PM</u>

**Begin:** 2:00 pm

Attendees: Carol Motycka (chair), John Gums, Teresa Cavanaugh (ex-officio), Randell Doty (ex-officio),

Sven Normann (consultant), Adam Dzedzy

Minutes from the last meeting were sent to the committee from Dr. Motycka asking for comments. No comments were provided so approval of the minutes will be included along with the approval of the

student member which will be forthcoming via email.

Student Participation on Committee

The committee will soon be voting on whether to invite up to one student from each campus to become

a member. If this is agreed upon, the bylaws will be revised accordingly to allow this new inclusion.

Website updates

Some necessary fixes have been made recently, and information about our college's offerings has been reviewed and corrected. The committee discussed options regarding adding new media and information

and increasing its visibility on the Student Affairs website to provide greater ease of access for students.

Course evaluation questions

The committee plans to extend questions to regarding experiences on international trips to all participants, presented outside of general course evaluations. Dr. Doty will follow up with the International Center if something similar already exists, although some questions will need to be

specifically developed within the context of individual trips.

Short Study Abroad trips

There will likely be four Shorty Study Abroad trips offered this academic year. The most probable trips to

be offered are PharmAustralia, PharmThailand, PharmUK and PharmScan.

**IHOT and International trip updates** 

All program coordinators, trip leaders and trip members have been accepted for this year's IHOT trips.

End: 2:50 pm